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Thank you for your support 

Thank you for supporting our Jeans For Genes event that took place last Friday, we are pleased to 
say we raised an amazing £220 for this fantastic cause. 

Gourmet Burger Day- Thursday 3rd October 
Our school kitchen team have been very busy preparing for our special Burger 
Day which is taking place next Thursday, there will be a selection of burgers 
available to order on SchoolGrid.  
 
There will also still be the option to order a beefburger, jacket potato or 
sandwich on SchoolGrid. Please do not order the pasta option showing on 
SchoolGrid as this will not be available on the day. 
 
 

Brookland Federation Governors Meeting 
Last week we had our fist governing board meeting as a Federation. It was a productive 
meeting where we assigned roles and responsibilities. We are delighted to share that David 
Warner and Amy Claydon will be sharing the role of Chair of Governors.  
During this meeting, a discussion was had about the main school gates on Elm Drive. The 
governors have decided to review the situation regarding closing the gates during the school 
day. We will share the outcome of this review as soon as we can.  

Photograph Day – Monday 14th October 
We are pleased to let you know that our school photographer Sue will be returning to our 
school to take individual and family photographs of the children on Monday 14th October. 
Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform on the day. 
Many of you know, Sue from Imagination Photos has been our photographer for many years, 
and always manages to capture perfect photographs of children for you to treasure for years 
to come.  
There will be an opportunity for you to have photographs of your child taken with 
younger/older siblings in our hall between 8:00am-8:45am. There is no obligation to buy any 
photographs that are taken. 

 
 

 

Harvest Festival 
The children have been preparing the food donations that have been generously given 
to us to support our foodbank appeal. 
 
Thank you for supporting our event, we will be delivering the food to Broxbourne 
foodbank next week. If you would still like to send in a donation, please hand this to 
your class teacher by Monday 
 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
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Year 2 Learning and VIP visits 

Last week, Year 2 were learning all about physical features in geography.  
The children told Miss Mitchell that mountains, trees and rivers were physical features and that our school 
building was built by humans so this can’t be a physical feature… it’s a human feature!  

Jorgie-  
Jorgie was so proud of the writing she had done in her maths work 
when learning how to partition numbers. What a superstar! Well 
done Jorgie!  

 
   
Heavenly-  
Heavenly had worked independently on this piece of writing. She 
was so proud of what she had achieved, and so are we!  Well done 
Heavenly! 
 
 
 
 
Blake-  
Blake was so pleased with this piece of writing which showed him 
working on his letter formation. He was working on his letter ‘p’ and 
explained that he had corrected it with the help of his teacher.  
We love Growing Green moments. Well done Blake! 
 
 

Forest School Reminder  
Please can we remind parents that the children go to forest school in all weathers, including rain! 
You can really help prepare your child for a Forest School day by: 

• Having the correct clothing: a warm jacket, wellie boots and two pairs of socks (gloves 
and hats in colder weather) 

• Bringing in a spare set of clothes just in case your child gets wet and needs to change. 

• Even better, if you have it, waterproof clothing: jacket, an over-suit or over trousers, 
children would be snug, dry and comfortable for their session. Here is a link for a cost 
effective waterproof set: Amazon Link for waterproof clothing 

• Don’t forget to name label all clothing so any lost items can get back to you! 
 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B00LOAYKGK/ref=sspa_dk_detail_5?psc=1&pd_rd_i=B00LOAYKGK&pd_rd_w=tN2hI&content-id=amzn1.sym.7b0d8b34-54be-4fd2-9baf-2d658b11dc53&pf_rd_p=7b0d8b34-54be-4fd2-9baf-2d658b11dc53&pf_rd_r=GPNH4Z4KZ091Q640TZNG&pd_rd_wg=G70xE&pd_rd_r=7fcfffd0-3128-432e-8c25-50d8121e2192&s=sports&sp_csd=d2lkZ2V0TmFtZT1zcF9kZXRhaWxfdGhlbWF0aWM
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Diary Dates 
Please note: dates below may be subject to change at short notice 

October 2024 
Thursday 3rd October Gourmet Burger Day 

Monday 14th October School Photograph Day- Please ensure your child is in full school uniform 

Wednesday 16th October Year 2 Wow event- Details to follow 

Monday 21st October Lunch Menu tasting event for parents 2:45pm-3:45pm 

Wednesday 23rd October Parents Consultation Evening- Details to follow 

Thursday 24th October Parents Consultation Evening- Details to follow 

Half Term- Monday 28th October-Friday 1st November 

November 2024 

Friday 15th November Children in Need event 

Monday 18th November A-Life Healthy Workshops for children- parent volunteers will be required 
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